
PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT  

On Tuesday, June 16, 2020, the Aiken County Council conducted a public hearing to received 
comments on proposed changes to portions of the county code dealing with animal control 
(Chapter 4, Animals). During the June 16, 2020 meeting, the Aiken County Council postponed 
consideration of the proposed ordinance to permit time for additional public review and 
comment.  

The following information is available regarding the proposed amendments: 

• Proposed Amendments to Chapter 4, Aiken County Code of Ordinances reviewed 
on June 16, 2020 

• Fact Sheet – Key Elements of the Proposed Amendment 

• Current Chapter 4, Aiken County Code of Ordinances 

Comments regarding the proposed ordinance may be submitted to the Aiken County Council at 
agendacomments@aikencountysc.gov or 1930 University Parkway, Suite 3600, Aiken, SC 
29801.  

 

https://www.aikencountysc.gov/News/Ordinance_Attachment_6-8-20_withTitle.pdf
https://www.aikencountysc.gov/News/Ordinance_Attachment_6-8-20_withTitle.pdf
https://www.aikencountysc.gov/News/Proposed_Revisions_Aiken_County_Code_of_Ordinances_Chapter4_Animal_Control.pdf
https://library.municode.com/sc/aiken_county/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=PTIICOOR_CH4ANFO
mailto:agendacomments@aikencountysc.gov

